
Sarah  
 
I have looked through the documentation with regard the above CAT proposal, and wish to 
submit my letter of support for the application. The business plan submitted is financially 
sustainable and therefore protects the future of the building as resource for the larger 
community of Muirhead and indeed Troon. 
 
With the council being forced to make cuts I feel it's only a matter of time before the 
Muirhead Activity Centre is forced to close. This application offers an opportunity for the 
centre to remain open and used as a growing facility. 
 
I wish the application full success and hope that it gets the support needed. 
 
Regards 
 

 

 

 


